
 
 
 
 
 
 
Report of the Audit and 
Governance Committee 





THE AUDIT AND GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE reports and recommends as 
follows. 
 
 
1. Decision to Opt-In to the National Scheme for Auditor Appointments 

Managed by Public Sector Audit Appointments (PSAA) 
 
That the Audit and Governance Committee have given consideration to a report 
by the Executive Director of Corporate Services (copy attached) on the invitation 
from Public Sector Audit Appointments (PSAA) to opt-in to the national sector-led 
arrangement for the appointment of external auditors for the period 2023/2024 to 
2027/2028. 
 
Accordingly, the Committee recommends Council to agree to become an opted-
in authority to the national arrangement for the appointment of external auditors 
for the next appointing period. 
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